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Summary of the meeting of April 23, 2013

The Committee met under the chairmanship of the Permanent Representative of Guyana to the OAS and Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security, Ambassador Bayney Karran, to consider the matters on the order of business, document CP/CSH-1499/13.

The following delegations participated in this meeting:  Argentina, Barbados, Bolivia, Brazil, Canada, Chile, Colombia, Costa Rica, Dominican Republic, Ecuador, El Salvador, Guyana, Guatemala, Haiti, Mexico, Nicaragua, Panama, Paraguay, Peru, United States, Uruguay, and the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela.
1. Consideration of the topic “Hemispheric Plan of Action to Follow up on the Declaration of San Salvador on Citizen Security in the Americas”
· Draft Work Plan to Guide Implementation of the Hemispheric Plan of Action to Follow up on the Declaration of San Salvador on Citizen Security in the Americas (CP/CSH-1473/13 rev.  3)

The Chair of the CSH reminded delegations that the Secretariat presented a draft work plan at the meeting on March 14, 2013, which has been distributed as document CP/CSH-1473/13. The draft work plan was also considered at the April 2 and 18 meetings. The document was agreed upon ad referendum of the delegation of Brazil at the April 2 meeting; however, Brazil joined consensus at the April 18 meeting. Nonetheless, the delegation of Peru still had some questions on this document that could not be addressed at the April 18 meeting for lack of time.

The delegation of Peru requested clarification about the document that was being approved, noting that the draft did not address all the points in the Declaration of San Salvador on Citizen Security in the Americas.

The Committee approved the Draft Work Plan to Guide Implementation of the Hemispheric Plan of Action to Follow up on the Declaration of San Salvador on Citizen Security in the Americas.
2. Consideration of the draft resolution “Advancing Hemispheric Security: A Multidimensional Approach” (CP/CSH-1490/13 rev. 3)

The draft resolution “Advancing Hemispheric Security: A multidimensional Approach" was considered by the delegations. The comments thereon are contained in document CP/CSH-1490/13 rev. 4.
3. Other business

The delegation of Peru referred to the status of the negotiations on paragraphs of the CIFTA.

The Committee bade farewell to Iván Lara, Alternate Representative of Nicaragua.
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